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Matching Scholarships

The Foundation had had 59 matching scholarship requests, totalling $47,000:

• EC&C – 31 applications
• PNW  – 17 applications
• Western Canada – 11 applications

In addition, 21 Mel Osborne scholarships were also awarded.

Kiwanis Club of Westport

At a June 11 dinner honouring six Kiwanis Scholarship 
recipients, guest speaker Antonio Stephanile, Lakehead 
University’s International Students Advisor, offered sound 
advice on how to navigate the world of undergraduate 
studies. 

The honoured graduates are from 5 different Thunder Bay 
high schools, and are moving on to careers in engineering, teaching, carpentry, medicine 
and kinesiology.

Recipients were chosen on the basis of voluntary contributions to their schools and 
communities, as well as academic achievement.

For additional pictures, click on the following link:
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1zdZ1cmRkPHbeqgGsAcKsNW3LlO3LYwBI

Kiwanis Club of Ottawa West

On June 6 President Faye Beaufort and Anita 
MacLean, Chair of the Community Service 
Committee of Kiwanis Club of Ottawa West 
attended the SWAG (Students Will All Graduate) 
Grade 12 graduation at Fisher Park High School of 
Ottawa. These students are all living in social 
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housing in the Carlington Community which is a 
very needy part of Ottawa and they all get tutoring 
and mentoring services through the SWAG 
program. Only 40% of the high school students tend 
to graduate in this area so it is a very important 
program. 

Our club handed out 3 scholarships: 
• Miriam Mohamed who has been accepted by Carleton University
• Fahmo Abdi who has also been accepted by Carleton University 
• Nina Tran who has been accepted by Algonquin College 

The MC’s at this graduation were two students who graduated from this program last year: 
Nyakoma Gordon Buoy who received a Kiwanis scholarships last year and Catherine 
Haba. These students were also speakers at out last club meeting and gave a great 
presentation of how they both have benefitted from this program and how grateful they 
were to our club for supporting SWAG. Nyakoma just finished her first year at Carleton 
University and Catherine finished her first year at Queen’s University and they both 
received high grades. They are also both very interested in the Circle K program. 
Catherine was a Key Leader at high school.

Kiwanis Club of Edmonton Oil Capital 

On June 24th, club members visited 
Camp He Ho Ha, 90 km west of 
Edmonton. While there, we presented 
a $500 Send a Child to Camp grant 
from the Kiwanis Foundation of 
Canada, bringing our total club 
contribution to $5,500. That allows 8 
kids to attend camp. Click here for 
more information on the grant.

Camp He Ho Ha was founded in 1959, with leadership 
provided by the Kiwanis Club of South Edmonton. The 
Camp provides safe and rewarding recreational 
opportunities to children and adults with physical and 
mental disabilities. This summer, they will have 10 six day 
camps, with 730 campers attending.

Kiwanis Club of Oliver

On Monday, June 25, 2018, the Club presented 
scholarships at a ceremony for all Grade 12 
graduates of Southern Okanagan Secondary 
School, at the Frank Venables Auditorium in 
Oliver, British Columbia to:
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• Loveleen Gill - Loveleen will be attending Simon 
Fraser University in the fall and plans to study 
Medicine.

• Sukhdeep (Simi) Gill - Simi was the class 
Valedictorian and plans to attend the University of 
British Columbia in the fall to study Medicine. Her 
long-term goal is to become an Orthopedic 
Surgeon.

Oliver-Osoyoos Aktion Club

On Monday, June 25, 2018, the Aktion Club presented 
scholarships at a ceremony for all Grade 12 graduates of 
Southern Okanagan Secondary School, at the Frank 
Venables Auditorium in Oliver, British Columbia to:

• Ethan Larose - Ethan will be attending the 
University of British Columbia in the fall to study 
Sports Medicine.

• MacKenzie Gale - MacKenzie is taking a year off, 
and plans to pursue her studies in the fall of 2019 
in the Fine Arts, Music and Drama

Kiwanis Club 0f Petitcodic

During the 70th anniversary year of the 
Petitcodiac Kiwanis Club we were able to 
award 3 Mel Osbourne Scholarships valued at 
$500.00 each. These scholarships were 
presented club President Dan Pollock during 
the Petitcodiac Regional School graduation 
exercises to: 

• Tuscany Sutina Tissera - Tuscany will be 
attending University in the fall to pursue a 
career in he field of Science.

• Shae Thorne-Gilmore - Shae will be attending 
New Brunswick Community College to studying Heavy Equipment Mechanics.

• Brianna Duncan - Brianna will be attending New Brunswick Community College to 
train as a Veterinary Technician. 

Kids Need Kiwanis

Kiwanis Foundation of Canada
www.kfcdn.org
(519) 304-3038

office@kfcdn.org
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